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Information about discontinued products 

 

We are glad to hear that your company is enjoying continued success and prosperity. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued patronage. 

 

We would like to inform you of the discontinuation of our 5-phase stepping motor drivers. 

 

■models  

KR-A5M       Replacement KR-A5MC 

KR-A535MT     Replacement KR-A535M 

 

■Reasons for Discontinuation of Production 

The electronic components used in this model have been discontinued and it is difficult to produce 

the product. 

 

■Schedule 

It will be discontinued as soon as the current stock runs out. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and sincerely appreciate your understanding. 

 

 

 

 

April 13, 2023 

1-26-28 Neｗ-well Ikuta Building 101,  

Mita, Tama-ku, Kawasaki-shi,  

Kanagawa 2140034 


